
	

	
One	of	the	crew	killed	in	an	accident	in	the	
port	was	a	foreigner	
SUNDAY MAY 05, 2019 - 9:43 A.M. 

 
The	Port	Society	issued	a	statement	in	which	it	gave	details	about	what	happened	and	
regretted	what	happened.	

	

 
EL ACCIDENTE FATAL SE REGISTRÓ EN LA NOCHE DEL SÁBADO EN EL PUERTO DE SANTA MARTA. / TRACKING.CO 

The fateful accident, which occurred on Saturday night in the Port of Santa Marta, left two 
people dead; a foreigner and another samarium, who belonged to the Carbosan company. 

The foreigner of Myanmar (Southeast Asia) was identified as Aung Myo Thet, who was a crew 
member of the Suzaku Motonave. 

The man of Asian origin died at the scene of the accident, the body was rescued by divers. 

The second victim corresponds to the name of Nicolás Enrique Carbonó López, who worked as 
operator 1 of Carbosan. 



"In a quick action of our support team, we managed to provide first aid, but unfortunately died 
at the Clinic of Prado for cardiorespiratory arrest," said Puerto de Santa Marta in the statement. 

The facts 

The accident was recorded at 8:52 p.m. on Pier 7, when a berthing operation was carried out on 
a coal ship. 

According to witnesses, three people fell into the water and presumably the two deceased fell on 
the ladder they used to get on the ship, fortunately the third involved was unharmed. 

Puerto de Santa Marta in his letter said that it is providing the necessary information and 
support to the authorities in order to collaborate in the relevant investigations. 

"The Puerto de Santa Marta family expresses its sadness and deeply regrets what happened with 
these two human losses," the company said in the document. 

 


